
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday, 5th October 2017 

 
 

This forum will include: 

Further information and a tour of Orchard Brae the  new Centre of Excellence 

Updates on Additional Support Needs in Aberdeen 

 

 

 

7.00pm for tea and coffee 

7.15-8.15pm 

  

Venue: 

Orchard Brae School 
Howes Road 
Aberdeen  
AB16  7RW 

For further information and to confirm attendance please contact: 

 

Ian Cormack (Education Support Officer) 

Email: Inclusionteam@aberdeencity.gov.uk 

Tel: (01224) 523580 

The Additional Support for Learning (ASL) 
Parents' Forum meets 3 times each school 
year. The meetings are an opportunity for 
parents and carers of children with additional 
support needs to come along and meet other 
parents and carers, as well as educational 
professionals. 
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